

"

Be the Light

Healing

Among the many letters and notes the Pension Boards receives from recipients of gifts made possible by contributions to the Christmas Fund were these words:

We were always doing ministry, always serving (others)... I always say about people like (us), who heals the healer?

Very often... we don't know how to go about asking for help to get the support we need...

Veronica Kyle, member of Covenant UCC South Holland, IL

Thanks to your generosity, last year the Christmas Fund provided over \$1.9 million in pension and health benefits, emergency grants, and thank-you checks to retired church servants and their families.

Every gift came from people like you. This year, please give what you can to continue supporting those who've devoted their lives to serving others.

Will you donate this year to bring the joy of the Christmas season to our ministers and church workers all year long?

Visit christmasfund.org to learn more and donate online.

